Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Jonathan McClue

Sent: 02 March 2022 10:42

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Murphy's Yard (2021/3225/P)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Lina Pio <}

Sent: 28 February 2022 23:33

To: Jonathan McClue <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Murphy's Yard (2021/3225/P)

Dear Jonathan,

| strongly object to the building of Murphy’s Yard on the grounds that:
This will ruin the skyline and beauty of Parliament Hill.

Hundreds of thousands of people come to Parliament Hill every year to enjoy and take in the beauty of the view.
This is a treasure we must do everything to protect for future generations to enjoy.

Please, please, please appreciate how beautiful and special Parliament Hill is. Please don’t allow this to go ahead,
this is terrible.

Lina Pio
Flat 1s,
45 Fitzjohns Avenue



